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PRESS RELEASE 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Email: info@acpwa.org               March 17, 2025 
 

THE INSTALLATION OF A FULL TRASH CAPTURE DEVICE ON VIA ARRIBA BETWEEN 
VIA MANZANAS AND VIA MIRABEL 

 
SAN LORENZO, ALAMEDA COUNTY – Please be advised that Alameda County Public Works 
Agency will be installing an underground full trash capture device in-line with the existing 
storm drain system on Via Arriba near Via Manzanas.  Construction is anticipated to begin 
on May 5, 2025, and the project is scheduled to be completed by end of October, 2025.   
 
Due to site space constraints, limited construction equipment staging and access, and the 
extent of excavation and shoring required, Via Arriba between Via Mirabel and Quigley Road 
will be closed to through traffic for the duration of the project, to ensure public safety.  Local 
traffic to and from homes and apartments on Via Arriba south of Via Mirabel will be 
maintained at all times.  East end of Via Manzanas at Via Arriba will also be closed during 
construction period.   
 
Construction hours are Mondays through Fridays from 8:00AM to 5:00PM.  No work will be 
performed on weekends or holidays.  Portion of curb parking on Via Arriba within the 
project construction and staging areas will not be available during the construction period.  
Access to driveways will be maintained. 
 
While the County continually strives to minimize construction impacts to adjacent 
neighborhoods, we also recognize the likelihood of increased noise levels during 
construction operations due to the need for specialized heavy construction machinery and 
equipment. The construction operations will comply with Cal-OSHA requirements and local 
noise ordinances. 
 
For more information and project updates, please visit the Alameda County Public 
Works Agency’s website at https://www.acpwa.org/projects/index.page?, or contact 
Simon Montrose, Project Engineer, at (510) 670-5458; email simonm@acpwa.org. 
 

### 
Our mission and goal are to provide, maintain, and preserve public infrastructure efficiently 
and effectively while promoting a healthy and sustainable environment that supports safe and 
livable communities. 
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